
January 10, 2019 

 

YOLO-SOLANO AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
Proposed Amendments to Rule 2.27, Industrial, Institutional, and 

Commercial Boilers, Steam Generators, and Process Heaters 

 

The Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District (District) staff will hold a public workshop to 
discuss the proposed the amendments to District Rule 2.27, Industrial, Institutional, and 
Commercial Boilers, Steam Generators, and Process Heaters.  The rule is being amended to 
reduce the emission limits for oxides of nitrogen (NOx) and extend the applicability of the rule 
to units with a rated heat input equal to or greater than one million BTUs per hour.  The draft 
rule and draft staff report are available on the District’s website (www.ysaqmd.org) or may be 
obtained by contacting Staff Engineer Kyle Rohlfing at (530) 757-3672. 

The public workshop will be held at the following time and location: 

Thursday, January 31, 2019, 1:00 PM 
Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District 

1947 Galileo Court, Suite 103 
Davis, California 95618 

(530) 757-3650 
 

The District invites written public comments to be submitted to Engineer Manager Benjamin 
Beattie at the above address.  Comments are to be received by the District by January 24, 2019. 

http://www.ysaqmd.org/

